
ATTENTION  
PRECINCT 2 and 3 VOTERS 

Formerly Voters of Wards 2 and 3 
After careful consideration of issues related to using the schools for voting 

including safety of the students, the Berlin School Board asked the City Council 

to remove all voting in Berlin Public Schools.   

Effective immediately following the November 2015 Municipal Election, Precinct 

2 will no longer vote at Berlin Jr. High School Gym and Precinct 3 will no longer 

vote at Brown School.  These precincts will be combined to form a new voting 

precinct that will vote at St. Anne Parish Hall on 304 School Street.  This location 

has accessible parking.  The church parking lot will be available as well as on-

street parking.  If you cannot get to the St Anne Parish Hall you may request an 

absentee ballot.  Call the City Clerk Office 752-2340 for information no later than 

one (1) week before the election.  

This Change Will Take Effect At The 2016 Presidential Primary Election. 

On February 9, 2016 


